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Dear Parents, 

 

At the outset, I would like to express my thanks and gratitude to the entire parent community of AL 

AMEER ENGLISH SCHOOL, AJMAN, whose wholehearted support and cooperation has helped 

us immensely in our progress. 

 

The parent council meeting will be held on Thursday, May 4th, 2023 at 4:00 P.M. 

 

The Parents' Council is a body representing parents which is of vital importance to the management 

and progress of the school. These members are the link between the school and the parent group and 

help support the academic, social, cultural and physical development of students. 

 

We look forward to your active participation with high initiatives coupled with valuable support and 

regular feedback as the AL AMEER ENGLISH SCHOOL Forum of the current year. 

 

I look forward to seeing you 

 

   
Thanking you, 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Dr. S. J. JACOB 

(Principal) 

 

 

https://www.facebook.com/alameerenglishschool/  https://instagram.com/alameerenglishschool/    https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCry3yL5bxIALyhSajfmrA3g   
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